
Thursday, December 19, 2019 
 

• Start your Friday morning off right, warm up at the Free Hot Chocolate Station located in the 

Cafeteria, courtesy of the Class of 2021. 

• Congratulations to two more December First Chapter Friday winners!  Dana Zerbst from Ms. 

Price’s class read Ellen’ Hopkins’ latest book, and Corbin Orlando read What if it’s Us? 

Congratulations to all of our readers. Don’t forget to stock up on books before winter break!  

Happy reading! 

• Attention Freshmen! Please report to the Auditorium for a Freshmen only assembly.   

• Seniors – please report to the gym for the senior class photo.   

• EHS Students – Only 2 more days to purchase your 2019-2020 yearbook.  Please see the 

treasurer.  Books are $65 cash or check only.   

• There will be no afterschool snack today or tomorrow.   

• Latinos Unidos will be having a general meeting in Ms. Alcantar’s room in C112 after school 

today.  Come grab some snacks and enjoy our last meeting of 2019! 

• Join us for a cozy movie night in our very own cafeteria tonight, at 6 o'clock. Bring blankets, 

friends, and wear festive holiday pajamas or clothing. Either Frozen or the Grinch will be played, 

whichever has the most votes. We will be selling food, so be sure to bring money. Doors open at 

6!  

 

Today in sports 

• Boys swim at Vanderzicht Memorial Pool at 4:00 

• Girls wrestling vs Lake Stevens at 6:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


